
Principal’s Update 

Term 4 Week 5 

14th November, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Headstart  

We had our final Headstart session this week and we want to thank our 2020 Kindergarten families for their 
involvement in this transition program.  We are really looking forward to beginning or continuing the 
educational journey of our new and current families. 
 

Friday Awards Assembly Reminder 

A reminder that due to sports events and excursions, our awards assembly is on tomorrow,  15th November  
and the next is on Friday 29th Nov at 2.30pm in the hall. 
 

Rain Jackets  

Most of the rain jackets were sent home last week. The remaining jackets, including those that were on back 
order should be delivered in the next week. 
 
Labelling all Children’s Items 

With the weather really warming up, children will take off their jackets and leave them around the school 
resulting in a high number of lost jackets and jumpers. Can you please ensure your children’s items are all 
labelled with their name so they can be returned to them? Thank you for your help with this. 
 

Sun Safety 

Could I please ask for your support in ensuring that your children bring their hats to school each day as we look 
set for a very hot and potentially skin damaging summer.  Students without hats will be required to play in a 
designated shady area. It is also a good idea to have your children apply sunscreen each day for further 
protection. 
 
Parent’s Thank You / Wellbeing Morning Tea 

We would like to say thank you to our parents for the help and support you give, both in the school and 
from home, by hosting a morning tea on Tuesday 26th November at 9am in the school hall.  If you are 
able to attend please email Bernadette Daniel by Friday 22nd November to help with catering: 
bernadette.daniel@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

 
Play and Learn Playgroup 

We will be holding another Play and Learn Playgroup next Thursday 21st November from 9am – 10.30am 
in the hall. We would love to see as many of our preschool children as possible, no matter their age, 
there. 
 
Family Registration Forms for 2020                                                                        

All families attending St Cecilia’s in 2020 should have received the Family Registration Form. If you 
haven’t already done so please complete this important form and return to school ASAP.  

It is imperative that this form be returned to school as it decides the fees charged for 2020 and allows us 
to register for any sibling discounts. If it is not returned, families will be charged at the highest rate and 
no sibling discount can be given. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens                                                                                                                                                       
PRINCIPAL 
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